- Colonel Raymond W. Briggs,
Givilm th Gfriur.
tmm. Hebraske.

Dear Colonel Briggs:

Thank you for your letter of August 9th. My seoretary
mmnl?mmﬁm.uMIhWodolwmmtﬂ
yw commun. cation.

I had no ldnyanm 8o well mqmmmti&mr
brother, Col. Harry B. "Pete™ Allen, who is commandant of
the R.0.T.C. at Stanford University. He succeeded Colonel
Peyton about three years ago when Colonel Peyton went to
Berlin as military attache.

Charlie Black, about whom I wrote you, did not know
#mqmmmhm'bmﬁnmdmttomﬁw
and enlisted in the Cadet Aviation reserve. He passed his

mental test with a grade of 108, when 84 wes passing, and
passed his physical examination at Fort lLeavemworth with an

~ excellent rating. He is now waiting to be sworn in, which

dnbomtimthhu&, in Kaneas City.

Ido Mk you for your kindness, and I congratulate
you and the University in the action permitting many of these
boys to enlist here who doubtless would be forced into the
Wt if they had to walt until school opened in the fall.

~mmphyingmkoﬂnllianwwm

I would be glad % have you and your family as my guests at
that time. If you can acoept we will be happy to have you.

I don't know at the present time what hotel we will be quartered
at, but I imagine it will be the Fontenelle.

With eppreciation, I an

Sincerely yours,

- i
.

Director of Physiocal Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach,




